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This document is being updated and will be 
published after consultation with the 

recognised Trade Unions before the end of 
September 2024. In the meantime any 

decisions on outcomes of appraisal objectives 
to 31.8.24 should be in line with the 2023 

Appraisal Policy and Guidance Documents on 
the schools portal 


